No. 01-01-2006

Prudential Bank No Longer
An Accredited Collecting Bank

Starting this year, the Prudential Bank, including its 182 branches
nationwide, will no longer be collecting premium payments in behalf of
PhilHealth.

This development came about when Prudential Bank officially merged
with the Bank of Philippine Islands (BPI) on December 29, 2005.

We encourage our members, as well as the employers from the public
and private sectors to please proceed to any of the other PhilHealth-
accredited collecting banks and agents nationwide for your premium
remittances.
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